Welcome Back!

Welcome back to our final half term of this school year! We hope that you had a lovely break with your families. Thank you for all the work which has been sent in for the last homework project. The children have really enjoyed sharing these in class. If you haven't yet done this, there's still time to send the pictures in.

This is going to be a very busy half term! We have our Summer Concert: Rock Bottom. We will start to learn the songs this week. I am sure the children will be singing these at home too as some of them are proving to be quite an 'ear worm!' Look out for costume details coming home shortly. Our topic this half term is **The Senses**. Please see our curriculum map on the class page for further details.

Request for donations of Vegetable Plants & Fruit Bushes

If anyone is a keen gardener/allotment owner and happens to have any spare plants, we would welcome any donations to plant in our class garden bed. Thank you so much.

Class

2

Friday Assembly

If your child has achieved anything at a club they attend, please encourage them to share their achievement with us by bringing in the certificate or prize. We love to see what they are up to outside school too!

We have Whole
School Sport's Day
planned for the
second week back,
Friday 14th June.
Fingers crossed that
we get some dry
weather on that day.
More details to follow
on the weekly school
newsletter

PE Kits
We do PE every
Monday and Friday
this half term.
Please leave PE
kits in school so
that it is available
should there be
any timetable
changes.

Spelling Tests ABC

The children will be given 8 spellings each Friday which follow a particular spelling pattern or rule. Activities to practise these will be on **The Spelling Shed** website each week.

Tests will take place on Fridays starting again on **Friday 14**th **June**. You will find the log in details glued inside the front cover of your child's reading log book.

Do you have any small empty containers, please?

We are desperate to collect as many little pots as possible for our D and T project. If you

as possible for our D and T project. If you have any spare empty pots, we would be really grateful if you could send them into school. Other small pots would be helpful too. Thank you.

Topic Homework

For our topic homework this half term, the children will be asked choose from a choice of 3 activities relating to our topic of **The Senses**. Details will follow and will be coming home in book bags in week 2. Please send in the completed homework on week beginning **Monday 8th July**.

Thank you

Phonics and Reading



Please can we remind you that the phonics books which we send home each week!

If you have any r to school. Please lost as they will

need to be reordered to complete the set. Thank you. Please find a link attached to show all the sounds children learn in Year 1 and how these are pronounced.

 $\frac{\text{https://www.littlewandleletters} and sounds.org.uk/resource}{s/for-parents/}$

Phonics Screening Checks will take place for our Year 1 children in the next couple of weeks.

If you would like to speak to myself or Miss Millington, please don't hesitate to get in touch. Thank you, Mrs Worrell